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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
To celebrate World Mental Health Day on Friday 10th October 2025 we are running a series 
of activities during the week. 
 
On Wednesday 8th October we are holding a ‘Tea and Talk’ for parents and carers in our school 
canteen.  This event will run from 2.00-2.50pm and is a chance for parents and carers to join us 
to talk about Mental Health or find out more about the Mental Health support that is available 
for students in school and the community. 
 
If you would like to attend, please use the QR code below to register so we are able to cater 
appropriately for the event.  
 
I hope that you can join us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

R Jackson 
 

 
Mrs R Jackson 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


